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Month of the Military Child Events! 
In celebration of Month of the Military Child, we are hosting our 2nd Annual 
Purple Balloon Pursuit. Your Hunt Team will “hide” purple balloons throughout 
our communities - 2 per community each week! Balloons will be placed on 

photo of your child with the balloon and take the balloon with you! Post your 
photo in the comments of the Facebook post for the Purple Balloon Pursuit 
with the hashtag #HMCPurpleUp! When you are done, private message us on 
Facebook for further instructions on how to receive your goodie bag!! Have 
fun on the pursuit!

Our CEO’s Message

April is the Month of the Military Child 
and during this month, Hunt Military 
Communities celebrates the youngest 
members of our communities. Military 
children, often make some of the most 

to state, school to school, and having 
parents deployed for long periods of 

time. We are proud to acknowledge and support the 
tremendous strength and resiliency of our military children, 

hosting our Hunt Little Heroes program. Encourage your 
children to share stories of how they have been a hero and 

to submit a 300-word essay, or a video telling their “Hero 
Story.” All applicants will receive a complimentary Hunt 
Little Heroes cape, mask  and challenge coin. Three winners 
will receive cash prizes and matching donations to the 
charity of their choice. For more information please visit 
https://www.huntheroesfoundation.org. From all of us here 

All the best,
Brian Stann

Hunt Military Communities

HuntMilitaryCommunities.com

Proudly Supporting The 
 Month of the Military Child



navygreatlakesfamilyhousing.com

Bunny Racers!

Do Want Your Child to Receive Free Books!? 
Dolly Parton’s Imagination Library is dedicated to inspiring a love of 
reading by gifting books free of charge to children from birth to age 

partners. Visit Dolly Parton’s Imagination Library website at 
www.imaginationlibrary.com. 

Neighborhood Reminders! 
• The grass is not for parking! Please do not park your vehicle on the 

grass at ANY time. This includes partially on the parkway and 
partially on the street, on the front lawns, backyards, sidewalks etc. 
This causes extensive damage to the turf, curbs and sidewalks. 

• Stop Signs are meant for stopping, not rolling through the 
intersection. Our communities are FULL of children and we want 
to make sure there are no unfortunate accidents due to a failure to 
stop properly at stop signs.

• Yes, there is trash can “etiquette”. Please do not throw your trash in 
another Resident’s trash bin. This is not neighborly. And don’t 
forget to bring your cans up NLT the day after trash day. Any 
repeated stray bins will be removed and we may charge a fee to 
replace them.

Our Dr. Seuss Giveaway was a success! Children 
who were signed up received a Special 
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